

East Garforth Primary Academy

Aberford Road, Garforth, Leeds, LS25 2HF T: 0113 212 7100 F: 0113 287 7295 W: www.egpa.org.uk E: info@egpa.org.uk Head of Academy: Rachael Binns

...Changing lives

Week 1 Newsletter 20/4/18

Behaviour - Well Done!

At the Academy we use the reward and consequence system to warn children if their behaviour is not of the acceptable standard. Children should follow the school rules; Be Safe, Be



	FS1	FS2	У1	Y1/2	УЗ	Y3/4	Y4/5	У5	Y6C	Y6W
I	24/24	24/24	29/29	31/31	31/31	30/30	30/30	31/31	26/26	25/26

FS1 100%

Attendance & Lates

99.6% & 2 lates

Y6W

Whole School: 97.5% & 13 lates

Our attendance target for the year is 96.5%

Year to date is: 96.2%

У6*С*

98.8% & 0 lates

Y1 93.9% & 4 lates

FS2 98.7% & 0 lates

> **Y1/2 98.4**% & 1 late

Y3 99% & 2 lates

Y3/4 94.6% & 4 lates

Y4/5 98.4% & 0 lates

У5

95.8% & 0 lates

Follow Us

Twitter - @EastGarforth_PA

EGPA Website -www.egpa.org.uk

twitter*

Golden Awards

This week

FS2 - Mya & Zachary

Y1 - Harry & Beatrice

Y1/2— Evie & Harriet

Y3 - Seth & Laila

Y3/4— Noah

Y4/5— Postponed

Y5 - Postponed

Y6C- Emma & Alfie

Y6W — Emilie & Poppy

Thank you to all parents/carers for attending our Achievement assembly to watch their child receive a Golden Award



During Achievement assembly, please make sure that the photo is of your child only and please ensure you only post photos of your child on social media. There are parents who do not want their child photographed or on social media for personal reasons.

Upcoming Key Dates

Thursday 3rd May	Training Day—school closed		
Monday 7th May	May Day holiday—school closed		
Monday 14th May	Year 6 SATs week		
Friday 25th May	School Closes		
Monday 4th June	School opens		
Tuesday 19th June	Class photos		

KS1 would be grateful if anyone uses all their kitchen roll over the weekend to bring in the middle cardboard tube. They are hoping to make models on Monday so please bring them in to Mrs Dale.

Thank you.

Read all about us..

Y1/2



This week we have been reading the story 'The Day the Crayons Quit'. We decided on which crayon we wanted to be and then thought about what might make our crayon angry. We then made our very own protesting crayons.

ır very own pr



writing about them.

FS1 have been learning all about the farm and farm animals. We have been looking at where milk and eggs come from as well as mothers and their young. We worked in talk partners to discuss our favourite animal before

FS2



This week we have made the most of the signs of spring in Early Years! We went into the outdoor area to look at the flowers and the vegetables growing in our garden. We found some daffodils and decided to draw and write about them while we were out there!

Y5

Welcome back after the Easter holidays! This week, we have been incredibly lucky to have Nicola from Leeds Rhinos teach us "Streetdance". The session was amazing! All children were attentive and gave 100% effort. Ellie, Niamh and Sophie, in particular, enjoyed the dancing and described it as "amazing" and "energetic".

У1 |_{Th}



The children in Year 1 have made a great return to school after the school holidays. They have all shown a fantastic effort towards their learning which has made me smile all week long! Here the children are immersing themselves in our topic by taking in part in some toy themed dance.

Y3/4

We have started our very exciting topic on the Amazon Rainforest. As part of this children have been researching and have written reports. They have also enjoyed Dance this week, whereby they have started to learn an Amazon Rainforest Dance!

Y3

Thank you to everyone who supported their child to make a rain forest model. They are amazing! The children are very proud of their work. Well done!





Year 5 are visiting Robinwood for their residential over the weekend—we hope they all have an amazing time!

Y4/5

This week we have been learning some great Streetdance moves from Nicola who is a Leeds Rhinos Coach. We had great fun!

We also hope the Year 5's from our class have an amazing time in Robinwood this weekend!

У6

Our Year six tag rugby team really shone in the competition on Wednesday. They showed grit and determination and supported each other brilliantly. If they play like that again in the final, then they truly deserve to be victorious!





